
 
 
The Third Executive Committee Meeting (2012-13) was held on Saturday 20th October 2012 which 
was attended by a majority of the members. 
 
The members present took note of the Financial Statement of the Association for the half year 
ended 30.09.2012. The Committee while  impressed with the increasing membership in the 
Association by sustained efforts of the Members, underscored the need to increase the 
membership to the optimum level considering the total number of plot owners in the Green Peace 
Site. 
 
The members strongly felt   that it is high time the plot owner members formed clusters of plots and 
took up development of the clusters by joint efforts to minimize cost. It was pointed out by 
members that each cluster to have a common fencing and employ a watchman cum gardener to 
protect the plots and take up any activity by putting to beneficial use of their land and thereby 
increase the market value. 
 
The meeting also deliberated on the issue of getting DTCP approval and gathering the support of the 
Village Panchayat for improving the infrastructural facilities in the Site and one of the essential 
requirement would be formation and development of a number of clusters with in the Green Peace 
Site. with in a reasonable time frame. 
 
The first Anniversary of the Association falls on 22.01.2013 (Tuesday) and it as been decided to 
celebrate the grand occasion by convening a General Body Meeting on the eve of the occasion.

 


